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NOTICE TO ALL OWNERS 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING POSTPONED UNTIL 

DECEMBER 2020/JANUARY 2021 
 

Please be advised due to Covid-19 the Annual General Meeting 

(AGM) has been postponed from November 10, 2020 to 

December 2020 and/or January 2021. 

 

Any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact the 

management office. 

 

Stay Healthy & Safe, 

 

Vanessa Lewis 

Property Manager  
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